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Date: Monday, June 8, 2020 3:20:21 PM

Mr. Moser,

Please consider this correspondence an official request to reopen my case number OH1200002006,
Ticket/Docket #3264015587. I did not understand fully the ticket or violation that I had received. After a
candid conversation with John Williams, Director of Transportation, It has occurred to us both that ticket I
received was written or coded incorrectly for the situation, and through no fault of my own. I now know
that the ticket I received says that I was operating my vehicle without a license due to my medical card
not being in compliance. That is just not true. My medical card was up to date, however due to a clerical
error on someone else's part that entered the dates incorrectly, my card did not show valid at the time of
my inspection. I did immediately have the issue corrected at the time of inspection, and it was also
verified by the officer that I was actually in compliance, that is the officer allowed me to continue operating
my vehicle. I will be glad to present proof of the situation for which I have explained, and I request that the
current decision be overturned. I take pride in being an essential worker. This 1 year CDL suspension
inhibits me from serving my country in a capacity that I enjoy, and further inhibits me from properly
providing for myself and my family. I feel that the decision was reached in error, and I appreciate all that
you can do to help rectify this situation. Thank you in advance for all your effort in helping me resolve this
matter. If you need to reach me you can reply to email, or call my cell at 504-428-2240.

Sincerely,
Robert J. Moore
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